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NRC APPOINTS VINCENT GADDY
SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT CALLAWAY

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Arlington, Texas, have appointed
Vincent G. Gaddy to be senior resident inspector at the Callaway nuclear power plant near
Fulton, Missouri.

Mr. Gaddy joined the NRC in 1991 as an intern in the Agency’s reactor engineering
program. After completing the two-year internship he worked as a reactor engineer in the
Maintenance and Engineering Branch in Region IV until 1995. He then served as the resident
inspector at the Fort Calhoun Station nuclear power plant in Ft. Calhoun, Nebraska.

Mr. Gaddy graduated from the University of Arkansas at Little Rock and has taken
graduate courses in environmental engineering from Southern Methodist University.

Mr. Gaddy, his wife and two children live in Columbia, MO.

At Callaway, Mr. Gaddy joins Resident Inspector John Hanna. They can be reached at
(573) 676-3181.
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